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                                 Notification 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is for information of all concerned that 06 nos. of Programme 
Officers are required for various NSS Units at Tezpur University. 
 
Interested faculty members are requested to submit their willingness in 
writing with the following details to the office of the undersigned on or 
before 10th November 2018. 
 
Name: 
 
Designation: 
 
Department: 
 
Date of Joining: 
 
E-mail id: 
 
Contact Phone Number: 
 
The Programme Officers will be entitled to certain benefits as per the NSS 
and University guidelines. 
 
*Webmaster is requested to kindly upload the notification on TU Website. 
 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
Biren Das 
Registrar 
Tezpur University 
Tezpur, ASSAM, INDIA 
Phone  - +91 3712-267004, 273101 
Fax -    +91 3712-267005 
Mobile - +91 94350-80951 
 
 
* * * D I S C L A I M E R * * * 
This e-mail may contain privileged information and is intended solely for the 
individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if 
you have received this e-mail in error and destroy it from your system. Though 
considerable effort has been made to deliver error free e-mail messages but it can 
not be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, 
corrupted, lost, destroyed, delayed, or may contain viruses. The recipient must 
verify the integrity of this e-mail message. 


